
From: Renee Ilhardt
To: Mark Colombo
Cc: Michael Voge
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KCYM-LD Virtual Channel
Date: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 10:56:14 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Good morning Mark,
We have modified KCYM’s Virtual Channel to 44 as specified in LMS. Please let us know if you have
any questions.
Thanks,
Renee
Renee Ilhardt
VP of Regulatory Affairs
HC2 Broadcasting Holdings, Inc.

From: Michael Voge <mvoge@hc2broadcasting.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2022 8:14 AM
To: Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov>; Renee Ilhardt <rilhardt@hc2broadcasting.com>
Subject: Re: KCYM-LD Virtual Channel
Hi Mark - no problem. We will resolve this ASAP.

From: Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 8:12:35 AM
To: Renee Ilhardt <rilhardt@hc2broadcasting.com>; Michael Voge <mvoge@hc2broadcasting.com>
Subject: KCYM-LD Virtual Channel
Good morning,
It has come to my attention that KCYM-LD is operating with virtual channel 45. This is creating an
impermissible overlap with Class A station KDIT-CD, and is inconsistent with the virtual channel 44
already specified for KCYM-LD in LMS. Can KCYM-LD's virtual channel please be modified from 45 to
44 to resolve the overlap?
Let me know if you have questions. Thank you so much.
Mark
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